Church of St Mary the Virgin, Studham

Extract from the Minutes of the PCC meeting held on Tuesday, 17th September 2024

Present: Revd. Nicola Lenthall, Meg Bender, Caroline Child. Felicity Cornelius, Lindsey Glover Marjorie Metcalfe and Mayra Shaw

Apologies: Gill Harris

The following resolution was proposed by Marjorie Metcalfe and seconded by Felicity Cornelius and agreed by all those present:

At the meeting on 17th September 2024 Studham PCC unanimously agreed to seek permission from the DAC to reuse land in the western and north western sections of the churchyard for full burials.

Signed: Nicolo Zonthall, Rector & Chairperson

Date: 25-9-2924